
 

 
  
    January 31, 2022 
  

For Truli for Health and Florida Blue 
Providers 
  
COVID-19 SPECIAL ALERTS 
  
COVID-19 Update as of January 28, 2022 
In response to the coronavirus disease (COVID-19), we have made additional process 
updates which are now in place for our Commercial, Affordable Care Act (ACA), 
Medicare Advantage and Federal Employee Program® (FEP) lines of business. We will 
keep you informed as information changes. Note:  For easy reference, new updates 
are noted in red throughout the communication. Learn more>> 
  
FDA Removes Emergency Use Authorization for Monoclonal Antibody 
Treatment  
Florida Blue will no longer cover the monoclonal antibody treatments bamlanivimab 
and etesevimab (administered together) and REGEN-COV (casirivimab and 
imdevimab) as they no longer have emergency use authorization by the Food and 
Drug Administration (FDA) for the treatment of COVID-19. Learn more>> 
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